
Thank you for the opportunity to provide comment.  Based on available information, it 
appears the proposed gas line would cross the ministry’s Highway 11 right-of-way south 
of Ramore, ON.  If this is the case, an Encroachment Permit is required from MTO’s 
Corridor Control section.  If you would like additional details on obtaining an 
Encroachment Permit, please contact the following ministry representative:

Paul Marleau, Senior Project Manager. <contact information removed>

Thanks,

Andrew Healy
Head, Environmental Section
<contact information removed>

From: <address email removed>
Sent: October 22, 2019 5:19 PM
To: <email address removed>; Nalasco, Adrian (ENDM) <email address removed>; Guerard, John 
(ENDM) <email address removed>; New, Mili (MECP) <email address removed>; Ritchie, Grant (MNRF) 
<email address removed>; Downing, Gavin (MTCS) <email address removed>; Marzotto, Tony (MTCS) 
<email address removed>; Doidge, Eric (MTO) <email address removed>
Cc: <email address removed>; Noel de Tilly, Theo (ENDM) <email address removed>; McCabe, Shannon 
(ENDM) <email address removed >; Slattery, Barbara (MECP) <email address removed>; Cross, 
Annamaria (MECP) <email address removed>; Mazzetti, Mike (MNRF) <email address removed>; Antler, 
James (MTCS) <email address removed>;<email address removed>; Healy, Andrew (MTO) <email 
address removed>
Subject: Gazoduq Project - Provincial Advice Request
Importance: High

Sent on behalf of Anjala Puvananathan:

Hello colleagues,

Please find attached a letter and a form from the Impact Assessment Agency of Canada requesting 
advice on the Gazoduq Project.

I have attached the form separately in Microsoft Word format for your convenience.

The Agency requests your responses by November 12, 2019.

You can find the summary of the Initial Project Description and the complete Initial Project Description 
on the Canadian Impact Assessment Registry Internet site https://iaac-
aeic.gc.ca/050/evaluations/proj/80264.

If your staff have questions about completing the attached form, they should contact Jillian Bieser at 
647-291-3721 or by email at IAAC.GazoduqProjectprojetGazoduq@canada.ca.

Thanks,

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fiaac-aeic.gc.ca%2F050%2Fevaluations%2Fproj%2F80264&data=02%7C01%7Candrew.healy%40ontario.ca%7Cc7c3934a8bd5408c225c08d75735a2c8%7Ccddc1229ac2a4b97b78a0e5cacb5865c%7C0%7C0%7C637073760884681170&sdata=1m3U%2FxooVIt3tKiU7%2B7fraf8Ny%2FLxG7g%2BN7EpWOyY5g%3D&reserved=0
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fiaac-aeic.gc.ca%2F050%2Fevaluations%2Fproj%2F80264&data=02%7C01%7Candrew.healy%40ontario.ca%7Cc7c3934a8bd5408c225c08d75735a2c8%7Ccddc1229ac2a4b97b78a0e5cacb5865c%7C0%7C0%7C637073760884681170&sdata=1m3U%2FxooVIt3tKiU7%2B7fraf8Ny%2FLxG7g%2BN7EpWOyY5g%3D&reserved=0
mailto:IAAC.GazoduqProjectprojetGazoduq@canada.ca


Anjala Puvananathan, Director, Ontario Region

--- End of Message ---

Loraine Cox

Team Leader, Ontario Region
Impact Assessment Agency of Canada / Government of Canada
<contact information removed>

Chef d’équipe, Région de l’Ontario
Agence d’évaluation d’impact du Canada / Gouvernement du Canada 
<coordonnées retirées>
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